
 
 
 
 

North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services 
 

Pat McCrory Aldona Z. Wos, M.D. 
Governor Ambassador (Ret.) 
 Secretary DHHS 

www.ncdhhs.gov 
Tel 919-855-4800 • Fax 919-715-4645 

Location: 101 Blair Drive • Adams Building • Raleigh, NC 27603 
Mailing Address: 2001 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, NC 27699-2001 

An Equal Opportunity / Affirmative Action Employer 

November 20, 2013 
Office of Communications 
919-855-4840 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DaVita proposes new dialysis facility in Huntersville 
 
RALEIGH – DVA Healthcare Renal Care, Inc. has filed an application with the Certificate of Need Section of the 
N.C. Division of Health Service Regulation to develop a new 10-station dialysis facility in Huntersville by 
relocating existing stations from the North Charlotte Dialysis Center. 
 
A public hearing for this project will be held at 10 a.m. on Dec. 17 in Room 270/271 of the Charlotte-Mecklenburg 
Government Center, 600 East 4th St., Charlotte. 
 
The project is expected to cost $1.9 million and to be complete in January 2016.   
 
For more information contact: 
 

Tanya S. Rupp, Project Analyst 
Certificate of Need Section 
(919) 855-3873 
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